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Friday final day to add cell numbers to 
Cannabis Consultation Technical Survey 
 
For Immediate Release 
 
(Kahnawake – 8, Ohiarí:ha/June 2017) The Mohawk Council of 
Kahnawà:ke wishes to remind the community that a 30-day Community 
Consultation is underway on the possibility of Kahnawà:ke entering the 
legal cannabis industry and what the Community will do regarding 
pending legislation in Canada to legalize recreational Cannabis. 
  
A major component of the consultation includes a Technical Survey 
carried out by randomly calling telephone numbers listed in the 
Kahnawà:ke Directory. If your number is not listed in the Directory 
and you would like it added to the pool to potentially be called, 
please contact MCK Public Relations at 450-632-7500 before 4pm 
tomorrow (Friday, June 9th). 
 
To offer input on this issue, email cannabisconsultation@mck.ca by June 
30, 2017. 
 
All input received during this 30-day review, including the technical 
survey, will be reviewed by Chief and Council in July. 
 
For questions regarding this topic, please contact Kenitsénhaienhs 
Rhonda Kirby or Gina Deer at 450-632-7500. 
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Media Inquiries: 
Joe Delaronde 
Political Press Attaché 
(450) 632-7500 ext. 2251 
joe.delaronde@mck.ca 
 

Technical 
Contacts: 
Kenitsénhaienhs 
Rhonda Kirby and 
Gina Deer 
____________________

___ 

Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke 
Kahnawà:ke Mohawk 
Territory 
P.O. Box 720 
J0L 1B0 
 
Tel: (450) 632-7500 
Fax: (450) 638-5958 
 
As per the MCK 
Communications Protocol, 
all media requests must be 
arranged through the Public 
Relations / Communications 
Unit 
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